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The Student Council is once again hosting its annual teen gift drive in conjunction with the Stafford Police. Please bring
in a new, unwrapped, teenage appropriate gift to room 9-14 by today, Friday, December 11.

As Buddy the Elf said, “The best way to spread Christmas Cheer is singing loud for all to hear.” The Student Council will
again be selling its popular singing holiday grams throughout the month of December. For only $2 you can have a singing
gram delivered to your friend in homeroom. Grams are on sale in room 9-14.

Please join the Class of 2017 for Karaoke Night on Friday, December 11" at 6:30 pm in the 11/12 cafeteria. Come sing or
watch! Admission is $3.00

“The next Art club meeting will be on Tuesday, 12/15/15. Itisn’t too late to join!”

The fifteenth annual Atlantic City Rescue Mission Food Drive will take place during the next few
weeks. Food will be collected on Tuesday, December 227 during first period.

Please be as generous as your means allow. Any questions see Mrs. Berardi in room 5-5 or ask a
teacher.




